Public Hearing Notice
Public notice is hereby given that Orangeville City will hold a public hearing meeting on May 31 at 7:00pm at Orangeville City Hall, 25 North Main Street, for the purpose of:
· Budget discussion 2023-2024 
To address the council during the hearing on these items, please notify Orangeville City Office at the above address at least three days prior to the meeting or call 435-748-2651.

							Tasha Jewkes 
								Recorder
